
Reactions  from May AAA eNewsbrief 2021 

 

1- Cathey  Falvo, AAA  International  medical  Adviser 

Happy Africa Day to you - despite these most trying times. 

NYC thinks it is out of the pandemic woods-I am remaining cautious but glad we 

can do more things 

stay well, 
Cathey 
Cathey Eisner Falvo, MD, MPH 
VP for North America, International Society of Doctors  for the Environment 
Representing Physicians for Social Responsibility/USA 
If you think you're too small to make a difference, you haven't spent a night with a mosquito.  African proverb 
 
 

2- Laraine Lippe,  Chairperson  AAA  Board of Directors  
 

Thank you, dear Ruth, 

What a great picture in the newsletter.  Thank you so much for sending the issues each 
month.....so good to hear what is happening and what is front and center for you. 
Laraine 

 

3- Marilyn Mosley Gordanier   

Dear Ruth, 
 
What a beautiful and moving email. May this be a wonderful Africa Day and may joy, peace 
and abundance abound. 
Warmly,  
Marilyn 
Marilyn Mosley Gordanier 
President 
Educate Girls Now 
educategirlsnow.org 
 
 
 

4- Anne Gregory, AAA  Board member and Representative  at  UN Women 

Dear Ruth, 

AAA news letters are always an inspiration and, today, cause for celebration! Thank you for making 

the world a better place — one girl and one village at a time! 

 

Anne 

 

 

 

http://educategirlsnow.org/


5- Africa Byongchan Yoon, International Advisory Board member 

     happy africa day! See Africa day greeting Map 

 

 

  

 


